
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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July 2023

THE GABLES

Dates for the Diary:
WEDNESDAY 5TH & THURSDAY 6TH JULY – PARENTS EVENING

Please speak to a  member of staff to book in.
FRIDAY 14TH JULY - BIG BUTTERFLY COUNT 

We will be joining in with the ‘big butterfly count’ to see how many butterflies and other 
minibeasts we see in our nursery garden!

THURSDAY 27TH JULY – INTERNATIONAL TIGER DAY – JUNGLE PARTY DAY
Come and join us for a party day in the jungle – dress as your favourite wild animal! 

An invitation will be sent via ParentZone closer to the time.
SATURDAY 29TH JULY – SUMMER FAYRE – 10AM-12PM

JOYFUL JUNE!
Our Dino Squad in Farmers enjoyed 
celebrating Dinosaur day! We did lots 
of fun activities, including a Dino
stomp sensory walk,
exploring a ‘Jurassic
World’ tuff tray, excavating some
dinosaur bones using our tools,
making our own diplodocus’ and
baking some dino cupcakes
(they were yummy!)

The little lambs have enjoyed taking part in National 
picnic day they brought their teddies into nursery and 
we had a picnic snack with the parachute!

We have enjoyed spending lots of time in the garden 
in the sunny weather, exploring our sensory den, 
doing bubble babies, and enhancing our gardening 
areas! The children have been bringing in some 
plants from home, which we have added to our 
garden, and it looks beautiful!

Thank-you to everybody who attended our Superhero 
Father’s Day afternoon tea in the garden, we had a 
lovely afternoon in the sunshine with party snacks and 
music!

Look out for our new nursery video coming soon – the 
children and staff had a lovely day, and we can’t wait 
for you to see it! 


